
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 2nd May 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

   

               

 
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                  Last Week’s Attendance 

Y2W 99% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y3Kn, Y6D 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1Dr 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y4H, Y4G, Y5K/S 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Di 93% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P, Y3Ke, Y5C 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y6K 86% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y2B 81% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2B Y2W 

Elsie Isaac Athena Millie Iyla-Mae Aiyla Darcy-Mae 
Wesley Josie Tyler-Gene Bobby James Charlie Saffron 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5K/S Y6D Y6Ki 
Branice Oliver SCHOOL TRIP SCHOOL TRIP Harmony Aeron Charlie Noa 

Elise Ruby SCHOOL TRIP SCHOOL TRIP Kaison Thomas Imogen Amber 

Important Dates  
 

 12.05.25 – SAT’s Week 
 19.05.25 – Coffee Morning (see Dojo) 
 27.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 30.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

SATs Countdown  
We have 4 school days before our  
Year 6 children sit their SATs (Week beginning 
12.05.25) with the last booster sessions next 
week.  
 
During the week of SATs (Monday to Thursday), 
staff will be holding a Year 6 breakfast club. 
Keep a look out on the Year 6 pages for more 
information. 

Parents Evening 
We held two evenings for you to  
come and meet your child’s class  
teacher. Unfortunately, Miss Watts had to cancel 
her Tuesday meetings due to being involved in an 
incident with her car and Mrs. Keyes was poorly.  
 

Miss Watts will be holding her Tuesday Parents 
evening the following Tuesday (please contact 
her if you have any queries). We will let you know 
when Mrs. Keyes’ Parents Evenings will be taking 
place as soon as possible. Sorry for any trouble 
caused. 
 

If you were unable to attend a meeting, contact 
your child’s teacher via class dojo to arrange a 
phone call appointment. You should also receive 
a copy of your child’s report. 

KS2 Break Time Snacks 
I have shared our guidance about  
Break Time Snacks on Dojo for our 
Key Stage 2 children (KS1 children 
have fruit). Please make sure you 
read the information carefully. 

We have had a glorious  
week of sunny weather.  
I hope it continues into the Bank 
Holiday weekend. See you all on 
Tuesday the 6th May. 
 

Handball at Park Vale Academy 
Yesterday, a group of KS2 children  
went with Mr Knightley to take part in  
a Handball Competition at Park Vale 
Academy in Nottingham. Look out for Mr 
Knightley’s post on Class Dojo. 
 

Caterlink Meet and Greet 
On Wednesday, after school, 
Caterlink (our new school meal provider) 
held a food tasting session for Parents and 
Carers to sample some of their menu. The 
session was well attended and we had lots 
of positive feedback. If your child would 
like to move to school dinners, please 
contact the office on a Friday to let them 
know for the following week. 


